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Comments: [External Email]Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

I am emailing as a lifelong northern Minnesotan and lifelong ally to Minnesota's wonderful indigenous
communities.

| want to urgently encourage you to seek out meetings with the Grand Portage and Bois Forte Bands to find an

alternative plan that does not affect the sacred White Cedar areas.

Not only is following through with this project morally bad it would also be bad for business. Minnesotans care
about indigenous rights - and we are watching.

Thanks for your time and consideration,

Krysta

Krysta Mielke
She/Her/Hers
(218) 393-5251
LinkedIn



